
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AFTERNOON DISMISSAL REMINDER 
 
It's that time of the year, where afternoon procedures for your child may have changed as they progress to 
higher grades. 
 

Older students will collect their younger siblings from their classrooms a few minutes prior to the 
afternoon bell. 
 

Grades will then be dismissed by their classroom teachers from the same gates as usual. 
GATE A (Next to staffroom) Years 5 and 6 with their younger siblings 
GATE C (Next to staff carpark) Years 1 and 2 with younger siblings 
GATE D (Back gate) Years 3 and 4 with younger siblings 
 

Therefore the gate will have changed for students entering Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5. Please talk to your 
child and discuss where you will meet them at their assigned gates. Our classroom teachers will be extra 
vigilant tomorrow as it can be a little confusing for everyone. 
 

Please take the time to have a chat with your child's new teacher either at the gate, or you are more than 
welcome to walk down with your children, see their classroom and exit from a different gate. If you would 
like to talk with your child's teacher about your child, any concerns or important information you need to 
share please always book an appointment with the teacher or through the school administration and come 
in for a proper meeting. Often information in those informal chats can get forgotten or not recorded. 
Thanks for your help with this. 
 

Our school community and our staff have continued to see the success of these afternoon procedures in 
regards to safety and efficiency ensuring teachers are confident that children have gone home with the 
correct person, no children getting lost and an effort to spread the traffic and parking congestion. 
We are so excited to be welcoming our students back to school tomorrow. Again, please remind your child 
just to arrive at school as per normal and to line up as per last year. Children will spend the morning with 
their 2022 teacher and hopefully we will have a clear picture of whether to form 15 or 16 classes. If we 
form new classes tomorrow please talk positively with your child that these are temporary at this stage, 
until all students have returned to school and are accounted. Our Kindergarten 2023 do not commence till 
Monday February 6. 
 

Always be aware that in wet weather, and that could be an issue we will change the exit strategy to ensure 
the safety and comfort of everyone. Always keep an eye on our school Facebook page if the weather is 
inclement during the day. 
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